
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8.  February Report 

Elementary West Officer 
 

1. Email Address- My email address is lsherman@psea.org or you can call me at 610-914-

4666. 

2. REA Website- Please visit our website at www.readingea.com 

3. March 2nd- Read Across America day will be here soon.  Start planning something special 

for your students. 

4. Are You Holding Meetings?- Thank you NWAE for allowing me to crash your 

January monthly meeting.  Let me know when you are meeting so I can pop in if I 

can. 

5. Lesson Plans- You will be unsatisfactory if you do not have lesson plans.  You must 

have full lesson plans for the next day prior to leaving school as well as two 

days of skeletal plans!  This is board policy. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

     Lori Sherman 

http://www.readingea.com/

